
From: Cheryl Klouda
To: Secretary, Board
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket# CM20030211
Date: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 6:51:08 PM

Knowlton and the surrounding towns have asked for this transaction not be approved unless
Altice agrees to expand their cable/Internet lines in Knowlton please do not approve this,
unless they agree!! Centurylink is constantly out and we need better service in this area!! I
could not email sooner as I had to leave my house to find service since my internet is
out....again on a nice day!!

Reference Docket No. CM20030211.  
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